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I'm writing to ask for your support of HB 3824 to improve patient access to care 

particularly in rural and underserved communities.  

 

HB 3824 aligns Oregon with national best practices to enhance patient safety, 

improve accessibility, and reduce healthcare costs. I urge you to support this 

legislation for the benefit of Oregonians in need. HB 3824 will help ensure that 

Oregonian’s have improved access to care by allowing PTs in our state to provide 

care that is consistent with the education, training, and experience of our profession. 

HB 3824 will align the practice of physical therapy in Oregon with the Model Practice 

Act established by the Federation of State Boards of Physical Therapy – in some 

cases expanding care that is available in 46 others states, but currently not available 

in Oregon. 

 

Please support expanded access to care for Oregon patients -- can I count on you to 

vote yes for HB 3824?                

 

Sincerely, 

Sarah Robertson 

 

11234 S Southridge Dr, Portland, OR, 97219 

robe8061@pacificu.edu 

(503) 757 - 1312 


